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As a 3rd generation Oregonian, Oregon has always been a great place to live, work 

and play.  But somewhere along the way my state has lost its greatness. Schools 

have declined in spite of continued tax increases. We're riddled with transients who 

are destroying the cities, forest and open spaces.  Drug use is tolerated and 

promoted with free needles, glass, foil and unenforced laws.  Businesses have left 

and are leaving. People have left and are leaving.  The passage of HB 2050 will most 

certainly increase the departure of tax paying citizens and businesses. These 

potential new taxes will be most burdensome on lower income citizens.  This is a 

heartless tax on the low income, it's a heartless tax on all Oregon citizens. 

  

NO HB2025 


